
BICKERTON & EGERTON PARISH COUNCIL 

Minutes of the meeting held  

At Bickerton Scout Hut 

13th January 2022 at 7.30 p.m. 

Apologies There were no apologies 
 

In attendance Present were Cllrs Stan Davies (Chairman), Clare Davies, Latham, Bourne, 
Goodwin, Mills, Benson, Proctor and Burrows 
 

Minutes of the 
last meeting 

Minutes of the last meeting held on 21st October were approved and signed by 
the Chairman 

Matters arising There were no matters arising  

Accounts Bank balance £3,427.94.  Payments to be made £15 room hire agreed.The 
annual precept was discussed, It was proposed by Cllr Clare Davies and 
seconded by Cllr Goodwin to precept for £1500.00. 

Highways Bulkeley Hall Lane – road sweeper and gully emptier required 
Hedge by Stocktons bungalow on Goldford Lane in need of cutting back 
Clerk informed the councillors that the system which is operated by Cheshire 
East for reporting issues in the area on line has been updated and is much 
easier to use and photos can be uploaded to the site to add to identifying the 
issue raised.  Councillors were asked if they have any problems to take images 
and forward to the Clerk or go online and report them. 
Clerk asked Cllr Benson if he could take a look at the noticeboard as it may have 
swollen as it is proving difficult to open. 

Correspondence  

Any other 
business 

In respect of doing anything in the Parish to mark the Queens Platinum jubilee, 
the Clerk has been tasked with investigating the cost of purchasing a flag pole 
and flag which can be erected at the Village Hall.  Also whether or not beacons 
will be lit in our area. 
Cllr Proctor raised the issue of dogs causing a nuisance with noise at The Valve 
House.  Clerk to report this to relevant people at Cheshire East to see what can 
be done. 

Date and time 
of next meeting 

At the Scout Hut on 28th April 2022 at 7.30  

 


